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An Apology
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We wish to apologize to Miss Van Vlissengen for getting this picture under
talse pretenses, but hope that by the time school opens in the fall she will forgive
and forget.

We know that the student body 1s not the only one that appreciates the presence
of our Co-ed. As Mr. David Varon, artist and lecturer, once said in a lecture
to the Architects, ““T'he presence of a young lady 1n class furnishes an unconscious
source of inspiration and refinement to the student body. This 1s realized by
the faculty.”

And, speaking of the Mardi Gras at the Art Institute, one would never suspect
that the angelic face of a nun behind a stiff, starched head-dress was that ot our
Fair Co-ed!

We are glad that Miss Van Vlissengen did not go to California, and 1f she makes
three more years of school life as pleasant as the first has been, she has fulfilled
her duty to the Armour Institute of Technology.
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